
 

 

 

Trinidad State College 

Facilities Construction 

600 Prospect St. 

Trinidad, CO 81082 

Notice of Intent to Award a Contract 

 

March 8th, 2022 

 

To: Architects for Fruedenthal Library Renovation – Phase 1 

From: Trinidad State College 

 

Re: Selection Status for Architectural/Engineering/Consulting Services – Fruedenthal Library Renovation – 

Phase 1 

 

Trinidad State College has completed the architectural/engineering/consulting services selection process 

for the Fruedenthal Library Renovation – Phase 1.  As outlined in the RFQ issued January 20, 2022, the 

selection committee is tasked with selecting the most qualified firm.  The committee interviewed three 

(3) firms: FBT Architects, Handprint Architecture, and studiotrope Design Collective. 

The top ranked firm is studiotrope Design Collective.  Trinidad State College will be commencing 

negotiations with studiotrope Design Collective, effective immediately. 

If there are any questions about the committee’s selection, please contact Danny Rogers at 

Danny.Rogers@trinidadstate.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

Trinidad State College 

 


